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Comments: This area is know for several small caves in the Madera limestone, at least two of which are directly

on the ski run. These caves are sensitive habitats as well as geologically and possibly historically and

archaeologically significant. I'd like to recommend that no footings for this mountain coaster should be set within

50 feet of any of these caves, nor should the coaster itself travel over these caves. Additionally, a surface karst

survey should be conducted to ensure there are no other currently unknown caves in the area that could be

impacted by this project.


